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The Coppice Primary School Newsletter 

 

Head Teacher’s News 

   World Restart a Heart Day 
Tuesday 16th October was World Restart a Heart Day and adults and children 
from all over the world have been learning CPR (Cardio Pulmonary 
Resuscitation).  
All year 5 and 6 children and many of our staff had a training session delivered 
by Ali Spencer (a nurse, usually involved with training health care 
professionals). She explained that there were just six stages in potentially 
saving someone’s life.  

 
 
The children all had a practice at calling for help, doing chest compressions and 
administering rescue breaths. We’re sure all the children will remember 30 
compressions followed by 2 rescue breaths. 
 

 

   

 
RB- Maeva P 

RT- Delilah S-H 
RD- Jacob K 
1A- Sophia W 
1H- Rubyanna O 
1J- Annabel P 
2CA- Evie-Mae D 
2A- George P 
2K-Hollie L 
3M- Dhruv P 
3P- Holly P 
3C- Kyla P 
4AW- Lara B 
4VW- Libby C 
4B- Charlie M 
5AD- Owen P 
5J- Joe H 
5L- Gracie D 
6L- Noah J 
6G- Harriet R-K 
 
 

The themes for next 
week will be: 
“Courage, Peace and 
Remembrance” 

Star of the week 

 

 
 
Week ending 19.10.18 
 
Joint 1st  Owls & Falcons 319 
3rd  Eagles 317 
4th  Hawks 273 

Team Points 

Assembly theme 



 
 
               

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 25th 3.15-4.15– PTA disco for Reception and Year 1.  All Reception and Year 1 can wear their own 
clothes all day, even if they are not going to the disco. 
Thursday 25th 4.45-6.00 – PTA disco for Years 2 and 3.  Children to come to school in uniform as normal and 
return to school for the disco in their disco gear! 
Friday 26th 3.00-4.00 – PTA pop-up Halloween stall on the Junior playground.  
Friday 26th – School closes at the normal time for the half term break. The children return to school on 
Monday 5th November. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 7th 5.30-6.30 - Nursery Open Evening    
Friday 9th – PTA pop-up tuck shop after school in the Junior playground 
Monday 12t h to Wednesday 14th November  7.30-8.45am -Booking sheets for Parents’ Evening will be in 
the Junior Hall to sign up for a time slot.  
Monday 12th – Individual school photographs 

 

 

 

 
ALL NEXT WEEK AND THE WEEK BEGINNING 5TH NOVEMBER Year 6 will be selling poppies, poppy 
decorated stationary items, wristbands and a small number of slap bands.  
Suggested donations for stationary items are 50p or £1 depending on the item and for poppies a 
suggested donation of 20p.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
. 
 
 

Next week at The Coppice 

November dates for your diary 



Tuesday 13th – Sibling photographs (Coppice children only) 
Friday 16th – Children in Need Day- visit from Pudsey for younger children, talent show for older children. 
Come dressed as a teacher or in your own clothes (no football kits please) and please decorate yourself 
with lots of spots! 
Monday 19th 3.30-6.30- Nursery Parents’ Evening  
Tuesday 20th 2.15-6.30– Reception to Y6 Parents’ Evening 
Wednesday 28th 2.15-6.30– Reception to Y6 Parents’ Evening 
Friday 30th – PTA pop-up tuck shop 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Highest Weekly Attendance wb 8.10.18 
Congratulations to 2A (99.0%) and 4AW & 4VW (99.4%) for 
having the highest weekly attendance in KS1 and KS2 
respectively. 
 
Punctuality Award:   KS1: RB   KS2:  6L 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Create Space Kids is back this half term! Our hugely successful adults’ event is re-imagined for young 
people (aged 7-16) to breathe, reflect and create. It’s the perfect way to take time out and find a bit of 
inner calm. The young people get access to a whole range of creative materials to use to make something 
of their own, whilst enjoying delicious drinks and cakes!  
Saturday 27th October, 10:30-12, £3 at St Mary's Church. Membership forms can be completed on drop 
off/pick up or contact Ria at St Mary's on ria@wythallchurch.net for further information. 
 
Starting Rite is a baby-centred, five week course for parents or carers and their baby (aged up to 12 
months). There will be a whole variety of activities to help you bond with your baby and introduce them to 
spiritual play. 
The next Starting Rite course at St Mary's will run on Thursday mornings starting on 8th November. It will 
be £2 per session. Tea and coffee will be served from 9:30am allowing time to get settled in and sessions 
run from 10-11:30.  
There are 10 places per course so please book early if you are interested. 
Contact: churchoffice@wythallchurch.net or call 01564 823248. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

% attendance 1.9.18-12.10.18 

RD  97.5 RT 95.8 RB 95.8 

1H 94.9 1A 97.9 1J 98.4 

2K 97.7 2CA 98.9 2A 97.4 

3C 97.5 3M 97.0 3P 95.8 

4VW 99.0 4B 97.8 4AW 98.8 

5J 97.1 5AD 94.6 5L 96.8 

6L 98.5 6G 96.2 Whole 
school 
97.2% 

Community Events 

Attendance and Punctuality 
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Celebrations at Park Hall 

       

 

 

 

For more information/ tickets please call Robin on 01564 824711 
 
 
 
 
School website-  http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/ 

Newsletter- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/main-school-newsletter-and-nursery-newsletter/ 
PTA- https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice/#.Wv1BYDQvypo 
Calendar- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/calendar/ 
Suggestions box- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/suggestion-box/ 
Official Facebook page- https://www.facebook.com/coppiceps/ 
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